
February 27, 2020 

Ms. Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON   M5H 2N2 

Dear Ulli Watkiss: 

At its meeting on Tuesday, February 25, 2020 the TTC Board considered the attached report titled 
“TTC Status Update – Anti-Racism Strategy and Ombudsman Recommendations”. 

The Board approved the recommendations in the subject report, as follows: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Receive this report for information.

2. Forward this report to the City of Toronto Executive Committee in response to Item CC9.2
– Ombudsman Toronto Enquiry Report:  Review of the Toronto Transit Commission’s
Investigation of a February 18, 2018 Incident Involving Transit Fare Inspectors.

In accordance with Recommendation No. 2 above, this item is forwarded for the consideration of 
the Executive Committee. 

Sincerely, 

Original signed by 

Kevin Lee 
Head of Commission Services 
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